
January 31, 2025 

 

Notice of Temporary Suspension of Elevators 

 

 

Thank you for staying at Grand Prince Hotel Takanawa. 

Due to the replacement of the elevator control system, the elevators will be out of service 

during the following hours. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and we appreciate your kind  

understanding. 

 
 
 

Date and Time : Wednesday, February 5  1:00A.M. - 2:00A.M.  
 

*If you have any questions, please contact Prince One (dial on room phone). 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Grand Prince Hotel Takanawa 

Manager 


